
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Les Gravées, St Peter Port 

Guernsey, GY1 1RW 
 

Tel: (01481) 721602 

 

 

Principal 
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined 

Hons) 
Email: principal@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Registrar 
Miss R McClean 
Email: 

registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the 

Governors 
Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA 
Email: bursar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

www.ladiescollege.com 
 

5th May 2020  

  

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)  
 

Morrisby Careers Profiling – Friday 19th June  
 

Next academic year, your daughter will be making her post-16 option choices. With that in mind, it is a 

great time for her to be considering potential careers. Lower Five will be using their next few Citizenship 

lessons to do some of their own research from home.  
 

As mentioned at the Lower Five curriculum evening, we offer our students the opportunity to take the 

Morrisby Careers Profiling test, which gives them an excellent insight into a range of careers that may suit 

them. The Morrisby profile is a series of psychometric tests that measure the abilities and personality 

factors of an individual to create a guidance profile, recommending various career pathways. As a follow 

up to the test, students have the opportunity to meet with a careers professional to go through their profile 

in detail.  
 

We are very much hoping that we will be able to go ahead with the testing on Friday 19th June in College, 

although there is an alternative online version if this is not possible. There is a charge of £99 for the 

profiling.  
 

Should your daughter wish to take part, please e-mail ejohnson@ladiescollege.ac.gg to confirm her 

place and make payment by Friday 22nd May. Payments should be made by BACS to 

  
 

Natwest Bank Plc  

The Ladies’ College  

Sort Code: 60-09-20  

Account number: 06017614  

Ref: Morrisby (name)  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  
Miss E. Johnson   

Head of Careers, PSHEE and Citizenship  
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